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Easter 

Last year everyone enjoyed the egg competition. So this year Ks2 
are doing the same egg competition. So be creative.KS1 
will still have their hat decorating competition. This year 
KS1 would like to go on an egg hunt in two`s. Each class 
are going to go out on their playground and will see who 
finds the most eggs. 

Christmas Tuck Shop 

All the children liked the star cookies at the Christmas 
Tuck Shop, they also liked the fact that it was different 
and more of a variety. The rocky road was definately a 
favourite because it went in less than 5 minutes. A 
Valentine tuck shop would be good on the last Friday of 
half term, 2 classes could make biscuits or cakes to sell. 

 


